From: barrmccutcheon@yahoo.com

Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 5:28 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

**Subject:** Proposed Speculative Position Limits on Energy

George McCutcheon PO Box 1780 Afton, WY 83110-1780

April 13, 2010

David Stawick Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission Three Lafayette Centre 1155 21st Street, NW Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick:

I am writing in OPPOSITION to the CFTC's Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits that will reestablish speculative position limits on major energy commodities. This rule will not provide stability to the marketplace and will interfere with the free market.

Thank you for this consideration,

Sincerely,

George McCutcheon 307-248-2468